
 

 

 
 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School 

Headteacher: Kath Parkin    Chair of Governors: Ben Sear 

Tel: 01284 386203     Email: gtwhelnetham school@googlemail.com  

29th September 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

A Message from our Junior Road Safety Officers (JRSO’s) 

Our names are: Rowan, Alec, Demi and Sophie. We are the new JRSO’s. We will 

keep our road safe. We will be hosting competitions and fundraising activities 

such as JRSO Bingo, to promote safety for us all at all times. 

Home to School Communication 

A reminder that we are able to send our newsletters to you by email and if you 

haven't already requested this, please complete and return the slip below. 

We also sent regular texts to bring matters of interest to your attention. Texts can only be sent to one person in 

the family and if you are not receiving texts from us, please contact the office. 

Incase you are not aware, there are baskets in each classroom into which we ask that any letters, permission 

forms and envelopes (named) containing money are placed as children arrive in the morning. These baskets are 

then taken to the office and their contents dealt with. It would be helpful if you could remind your child each 

morning that they have something in their book bag that they need to hand in. This will be very much appreciated 

by our staff in the office. 

A final reminder that a great way to keep in touch with what is happening at school is via the school website: 

http://www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk/website/   

We hope you are able to pop in and ‘Meet the Teacher’ on Wednesday 4th October 3.30-5.30pm. 

Special Menu 

Please make sure that you book your child in for a school dinner on Thursday 5th October so they not only have a 

tasty roast lunch but also have the chance to win one of our great prizes! 

 

To Great Whelnetham School—PLEASE SEND NEWSLETTERS BY EMAIL IN FUTURE 
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Kath Parkin 
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